
Instrument configuration changes: 
Recommendation from the INTEGRAL Users Group 

  
 
The IUG recommends that such gain changes be approved in future only after extensive 
discussion including IUG representation, and that previous instrumental configuration 
changes of importance to the science data analysis be clearly documented on the ISDC 
website.    
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